

DEPARTMENT OF

HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES

Promoting and protecting health, well-being, self-sufficiency, and safety of all in Marin County.



Benita McLarin, FACHE DIRECTOR

Matthew Willis, MD, MPH PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICER

Lisa M. Santora, MD, MPH
DEPUTY PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICER

3240 Kerner Boulevard San Rafael, CA 94901 415 473 4163 T 415 473 2326 F 415 473 3232 TTY marinhhs.org/public-health November 29, 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians of Vaccinated Children (5 – 11-year-olds):

This letter is to ensure that parents of children vaccinated against COVID-19 have the necessary information to complete their child's two-dose vaccination series.

Thanks to you, currently 51% of Marin County 5 – 11-year-olds have received their first dose of the COVID-19 vaccine. This is the highest rate in the state of California.

At this time, your child should have an appointment scheduled for their 2nd dose at the same vaccine clinic location 3 – 6 weeks after their first dose. The back of the vaccine card has the date you should return for a 2nd dose. If your child does not have a 2nd dose appointment, please schedule one at any vaccine clinic location. 2nd dose appointments must be 21 days after the first dose. Visit https://coronavirus.marinhhs.org/vaccinefinder to make a 2nd dose appointment.

After taking the above steps, if you are unable to obtain a second dose appointment please email COVID19vaccine@marincounty.org.

Unless they were vaccinated at school, vaccinated children should also have received their <u>CDC COVID-19 Vaccination Record Card</u>. If they were vaccinated at school, our team will be giving them their vaccination record card after they receive their 2nd dose.

If your child was vaccinated at a community vaccine clinic, please bring this card back to the vaccine clinic when your child receives their 2nd dose. After your child receives their 2nd dose, take a digital photo of the front and back of the card and save digital copies to your phone and/or personal cloud storage. Do not laminate this card. In the future, their vaccination record may need to be updated with booster dose information.

You also have access to a digital copy of your child's COVID-19 vaccination record at https://myvaccinerecord.cdph.ca.gov/.

In gratitude,

Matt Willis MD, MPH Health Officer Lisa M. Santora MD, MPH Deputy Health Officer